
 

20th June 2017 

 

UPDATE ON RESTORATION WORKS AFTER TROPICAL STORM BRET 

 

T&TEC wishes to advise that restoration work is ongoing in the affected areas.  However we are 

experiencing some challenges in the Mayaro, Rio Claro and Galeota areas.  As such customers in these 

areas are still without an electricity supply, but the crews are working round the clock to restore supply 

as quickly as possible. 

 

Restoration works continue at a pace in the Eastern, Central and Northern areas as well as Tobago.  So 

far 171 areas have had their electricity restored with 204 still outstanding. 

 

T&TEC would like to thank its customers for their continued patience and understanding and assures 

them that we are making every effort to have everyone back on supply. 
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